
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com]
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 8:47 AM
To: Bratcher^ Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Jerry Fanning; Lisa Norton
Subject: Dagger Draw Gas System

Mike,

The one call is being finalized and backfill work will start on Monday, April 19, 2010. 

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation 

boba@yatespetroleum.com 

575-748-4217 (Office) 

575-365-4021 (Cell) 

575-748-4662 (Fax)
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